
Consulate General of The People’s Republic of China 

 

 

Dear Mrs. Jo Sherwood 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to extend my 
warmest congratulations on the successful Los Angeles 
exhibit of your oil paintings “The Remote Villages in Rural 
China” that depicts the Chinese Miao people. 

 

I appreciate your efforts in helping promote cultural 
understandings between the people of China and the 
United States. 

 

Best regards, 

Chen Huaizhi,  

Consul for Cultural Affairs 

Los Angeles, CA., and New York City, NY 


